
The accounting cycle

Source documents

Cheque counterfoil � Cheque 

Invoice

Cash register slip Bank deposit slipReceipt

RECEIPT No. 459

Received from     Ms T King

Cash ❏	 Cheque ❏	 EFT ❏

For carpet cleaning 

Amount (in words) five hundred rand only 
____________________________________

Received by: Kelvin B

x

R   500 00

12-month 
period

Source document

Proof of the transaction, 
such as a receipt or 
cheque counterfoil

2

Ledgers

Books  that summarise 
the information from the 
journals and show the 
effect of the month on 
each account
•	 General Ledger

•	 Debtors Ledger

•	 Creditors Ledger

4

Financial 
statements

Summaries of the 
business financials at  
the end of each year

6
Journals

Books that summarise the 
information from all the 
source documents
•	 Cash Receipts Journal

•	 Cash Payments Journal

•	 Debtors Journal

•	 Debtors Allowances 
Journal

•	 Creditors Journal

•	 Creditors Allowances 
Journal

3

Analysis and 
interpretation

Owners and investors 
evaluate the financial 
statements to make 
business decisions

7
Transactions

The process of buying or 
selling a product or service

Two types of transactions
income: in which the 

business receives money
expenses: in which the 
business pays money

1

Trial balance

List of the accounts and 
their balances from the 
General Ledger used to 
determine the success  

of the business

5
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